
 

 

 

Riverdale Park District 

Regular Board Meeting Minutes 

Call to Order:    

The regular Board Meeting of the Riverdale Park District was called to order at 7:10PM on Wednesday 

Mar.21, 2018 by the Board President, Betty Ervin-Robinson, at the Ivanhoe Field House 14401 S. 

Stewart Riverdale IL. 60827 

Roll Call:                 

Present: President Betty Ervin-Robinson, V.P. Byron Stanley, and Comm. Connie McChristian,  

Also Present: Board Secretary Gwenette Bradley, Rec Supervisor Marquis Hall, Maint. Supervisor Joe 

Freeman, Attorney Scott Dillner, Treasurer Sandi Wheeler, and Executive Director Kendall Parrott  

Absent: Comm. Geneva Anderson and Comm. Pearl Jones 

Approval of the Minutes: 

Motion by V.P. Stanley and second by Pres. Ervin-Robinson to approve the minutes of the Regular 

Board Meeting for Feb 21, 2018. 

By Voice Vote, Motion: Declared Carried  

Approval of the Bills: 

Motion by Comm. McChristian and second by Pres. Ervin-Robinson to approve the bills for the month 

of Feb 2018 in the amount of $41,117.86 

Roll Call: 

Ayes: Ervin-Robinson, McChristian, and Stanley 

Nays:  

Motion: Carried 

Unfinished Business 

New Business 

1. Motion by Pres. Ervin-Robinson and second by V.P. Stanley to approve the Cook County CDBG 

Funds Resolution 

               By Voice Vote, Motion: Declared Carried  

2. Motion by President Ervin-Robinson and second by Comm. McChristian to approve the Safe Parks 

Plan Ordinance 

By Voice Vote, Motion: Declared Carried  

Public Comments: 

1.  Mrs. Horton – Wanted to thank the Park for Allowing the tree commission to come to the Park. And 

discussed some positive things about planting trees in the park. 

2.  Mrs. Williams – Commented about the trees. 1st Question – Did the Park lease or buy the new van. 2nd 

Question – What is the status on the AED machines.     

3.  Mrs. Sullivan – stated she never thought that the park would have events in Franson Park. Ask the 

Park to put up the tennis court nets. Asked how Comm. Anderson was doing and had any one heard 

from her. Asked where security was because she never sees them. Said the Park is doing a good job.  

4.  Mrs. Gay – Liked the ED’s report. Asked what the plan was for the CDBG Grant and stated that 

Pekny Park needs lights in the back of it.  

5. Mrs. Durham- Commented about the positive impact of trees. Stated the Village is not pruning the 

trees. Stated that due to certain circumstances there may not be a tree commission. Stated that Mayor 

Jackson will not come to their meetings.  

Announcements: 

1.  Shekinah Chapel still does the free food giveaway on the 4th Wednesday of the month at 10am  

Adjournment  

Motion Comm. McChristian and Second by V.P. Stanley to adjourn the Riverdale Park District Regular 

Board Meeting at7:55PM.  By Voice Vote: Motion: Declared Carried 



 

 

 

 


